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SEP 121988
In Reply Refer To:.

Dockets: 50-313/88-05
50-368/88-05

Arkansas Power & Light Company *

ATTN: Mr. Gene Campbell
Vice President, Nuclear

Operations ,

P.O. Box 551
Little Rock, Arkansas 72203

'

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of August 12, 1988, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated July 13, 1988. We have reviewed your reply and

find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will

review the impicmentation of your corrective actions during a future inspection j,

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.

Sincerely,
,

Orivnal signed 13y
!. J. Calhn

L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc:
Arkansas Nuclear One
ATTN: J. M. Levine, Director

Site Nuclear Operations ,

P.O. Box 608 |
'Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Arkansar Radiation Control Program Director

bec to DMB (IE01)
RRI R. D. Martin, RA |

l

RPB-DRSS Section Chief (DRP/A)
Lisa Shea, RH/ALF RIV File
DRP MIS System
RSTS Operator Project Engineer, ORP/A
C. Harbuck, NRR Project Manager DRS ,

JBoardman I. Barnes .
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